OFFICE OF THE VICE CHANCELLOR

ANNOUNCEMENT: APPLICATION FOR ON-CAMPUS HOSTEL ACCOMMODATION FOR
ACADEMIC YEAR 2024-2025

TO: ALL REGISTERED UNDERGRADUATE STUDENTS

The University of Rwanda (UR) is pleased to inform students that the application for on-campus hostel
accommodation remains open until 12™ September 2024.

How to Apply:
e Applications must be submitted online via this link:https:/efiling.ur.ac.rw/hostel/
¢ Only registered students can apply.

o Log in using your UR system-generated reference number.
o Complete the online application form accurately.

Eligibility

Only students who meet the criteria outlined in the UR Student Welfare Policy will be considered for
accommodation. The policy can be accessed on the UR website (https:/ur.ac.rw) under "About" >
"Policies and Guidelines" or directly via this link:
httpsi//ur.ac.rw/IMG/pdffuniversity_of rwanda_students

welfare_policy.pdf

Important Note for College of Science and Technology Students
New student hostels at Nyarugenge Campus will be allocated to 800 eligible students, with occupancy
starting on 1* October 2024.

For more information, please contact the Director of Students’ Welfare at your campus.
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